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1. Margaret Sturdevanr

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Echo Lake

4. psturdevant@aol.com

5. 03/16/2015

6. MUR Rezoning

7. I live at 2328 N. 188th St in a single family home that has been in my family
since 1963. You radical rezoning of this area will effect many middle class
families - a loss breed today in many cities - due to dense overbuilding of
commercial and apartment complexes. Due to finances, Many of these future displaced middle
 class families will not enjoy the luxury of relocating to affordable single family homes in single
 family neighborhoods. Due to pressure of properties being sold to potential developers, and
 changes to the
landscape, and potential property devaluations, neighbors will feel the pressure
to sell and move out of Shoreline - their lives forever changed.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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